## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Jed Dube, Chair

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

SUBJECT:

**Board Member Appointments** 

DATE:

December 15, 2004

At its December 15, 2004 meeting members of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board considered applications for a vacant Chapel Hill member seat on the Board. The Board voted unanimously in favor of the application by Ms. Andrea Hundredmark.

Vote 8 - 0

Aye: Jed Dube, Claire Millar ,Heidi Perry, Wayne Pein, Kate Millard, Brian Decker,

Nick Lurie and Tim Saunders